
MIDWAY BOROUGH

Meeting Minutes

June 5, 2023

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

ROLL CALL

X Doug Baird X Bella Jones 

X Patrick Cooper X Stephen Cable

X Tom Moore X Karen Bartosh 

X Lindsay Snatchko X Patti Baird 

GUEST - PUBLIC COMMENT  (3 Minute Limit)

ADMINISTRATIVE

Approval of the Minutes from the May 1, 2023 Council Meeting 

Motion made by: TM Seconded by: BC

Yes No Yes No

Baird X  Snatchko X  

Cooper X  Jones X  

Moore X  Cable X  

Approval of Treasurer's Report

Motion made by: LS Seconded by: BJ

Yes No Yes No

Baird X  Snatchko X  

Cooper X  Jones X  

Moore X  Cable X  

X 
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Approval of Bill Reports

Motion made by: TM Seconded by: BC

Yes No Yes No

Baird X  Snatchko X  

Cooper X  Jones X  

Moore X  Cable X  

Approval of  Correspondence

Motion made by: BC Seconded by: LS

Yes No Yes No

Baird X  Snatchko X  

Cooper X  Jones X  

Moore X  Cable X  

Approval of Reports Received

Officer Kubacki was in attendance to read the monthly call list from the McDonald Police Department

Secretary's Report Animal Control 

Midway VFD Road Department

McDonald Police

Motion made by: TM Seconded by: BC

Yes No Yes No

Baird X  Snatchko X  

Cooper X  Jones X  

Moore X  Cable X  
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UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Motion  to adopt Ordinance #230 Repealing Ordinance #6 "Hawkers & Peddlers"

Motion made by: TM Seconded by: DB

Yes No Yes No

Baird X  Snatchko X  

Cooper X  Jones X  

Moore X  Cable X  

Secretary Baird advised Council that she is still working on the information regarding

    a possible chicken/duck ordinance.  

Councilmen Cooper advised that Kane Construction returned to the old community center

     property and replanted grass in areas that were not growing.  

NEW BUSINESS

President Baird advised that the fire department is looking into replacing the lettering on the

     front of the building and asked Council if they would like to add lettering for the Borough.  

     Council agreed that "Municipal Building" should be added.  

Councilmen Cooper advised that he and Doug Baird met with Kerry Fox from the 

     Community Development Authority (Block Grant) to do a final inspection of Jefferson

     Street.  Everything was done to our satisfaction but a problem was found at the bottom of

     Jefferson Street where a resident parked a trailer and made holes in the brand new pavement.

     Kerry Fox advised that if a problem with the road occurs due to this situation, they will not 

     cover the repairs.   

Councilwomen Jones said that she would like us to look into possibly putting a pickle ball court in at 

     the park.  Jones will looking into getting all of the information and we will discuss at a later date.

ADJOURNMENT

Motion made by: DB Seconded by: TM

Meeting Adjourned at 6:33 p.m.


